
The Duke of Edinburgh 

Gold Expedition 2022 

Congratulations to four of our sixth form students who have completed their Duke of Edin-

burgh Gold expedition in Llangollen and Denbighshire Moors. Well done to Charlotte Cooper, 

Tom Wenzel, Louis Critchley and Reece Hayden who have shown excellent leadership, team-

work and navigational skills. Despite the hot weather they persevered and achieved success!  

Fantastic!  

Eloise, Anthea & Pat  


